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 Be inclusive of public input as you move forward in setting new districts. Provide the public with 
information, tools, and, most importantly, adequate advance notice of proposed actions so voters can 
make informed comments. We have already seen this body change its agenda at the last minute on a 
different issue, in order to confuse and restrict public comment. Do not attempt that same late-night, 
sleight of hand maneuver in the redistricting process. 

 Draw new boundaries in a way that does not favor or disfavor a political party or a narrow political 
agenda.  This process is not about protecting the power structure of the commission or developer 
interests. It is about fair representation based on Census data and the creation of compact, balanced, 
and common sense boundaries. 

 
We call on you to trust the voters and support the creation of districts that fairly and accurately represent all 
communities. Such action will be a sign of strength on your part, not a sign of weakness. 


